
                                                                     MINUTES                                                                  5d 
 

MASTER BOARD TRAINING 

 
GADSDEN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 

MAX D. WALKER ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

35 MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. BLVD. 

QUINCY, FLORIDA 

 
March 1, 2023 

 

9:00 A.M. 
 

 

The training was open to the public and electronically recorded. 
 

The following Board members were present: Mr. Leroy McMillan, Chairman; Mrs. Karema D. Dudley; Mr. 

Steve Scott; Ms. Cathy S. Johnson; and Mr. Charlie D. Frost. Also present were Mr. Elijah Key, Superintendent 

and Secretary to the Board.  Mrs. Deborah Minnis, Attorney for the Board; was absent. 
 

The training began at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Board members received training to strengthen the leadership team’s ability to work effectively, efficiently, 

and collectively as a governance group while maintaining a focus on student achievement and factors 

contributing to the success of schools.  The training requires twenty (20) hours of which eight (8) hours are 

prescribed curriculum at a Master Board Forum.  The remaining twelve (12) hours are completed in three (3) 

onsite trainings. 
 

The training adjourned at 4:00 p.m.  

 

 

 

 


